Mower County Health & Human Services

Licensed Day Care Provider’s Request for a Variance Policy

Mower County Health and Human Services variance policy for licensed day care providers will change effective May 15, 2014.  Requests for variances shall be considered in accordance with MN Rule part 9502 and MN Statute part 245A; however variance authorization for capacity and ratio will be restricted in order to ensure the health and safety of the children in care.  Variances to keep sibling groups together will be reviewed for authorization on a case by case basis.  No other capacity or ratio variances will be authorized.  Variance requests related to other rule sections will be reviewed by the Mower County Child Care Licensor.  Variance requests need to be completed on the approved form and will become effective on the date signed by the Child Care Licensor.  
Mower County Health and Human Services Guidelines for Variance Review are as follows:
· Variances are only good for a total of 3 months from the date of signed approval provided by the Mower Day Care Licensor.

· Once a provider is issued a variance the provider must wait for 6 months (from when the 1st variance ended) to apply for a new variance.
· No variance will be approved for a provider licensed in their first year of Family Child Care.
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